
University of Missouri Libraries Staff Association 
Executive Board Meeting 
April 29, 2005 
1:30-2:25 pm 
Fourth Floor Conference Room 
 
Present: Mary Amann, Jack Batterson (recorder), Rachel Brekhus, Steve Clayton, 
Mark Ellis, Tammy Green and Ruthe Morse, Karen Paulik, Wayne Sanders  
 
Not present: Karen Eubanks, Karla Geerlings, and Pearl Newbrough 
 
Courtesy Chair report: 
 
March 2005 
24) Ellen Blair: sent get well bud vase to her home. 
25) Virginia Garton Young: $30 donation sent in her memorial to the Friends of 
the MU Libraries. 
 
 
 


